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ANNOUNCEMENTS  

PARISH FAMILY DINNER IN HONOR OF  
CHURCH SCHOOL STUDENTS AND GRADUATES  

Our 2018 high school and college graduates will receive 
special gifts and be seated at the head table for this banquet in 
their honor. Our whole parish family celebrates them and shows them our love. 

Following Liturgy and presentation of awards, the Ladies of St. George will serve a tasty, 
healthy parish family dinner. 

MENU: Ham, sweet potatoes, green beans, salad, rolls/butter, dessert 

Your generous free-will offering will support the Ladies’ projects to benefit our youth 
and to complete the stone baseboard around the inside of the church. 

COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS  

The Diocese of Toledo Metropolitan Anthony Bashir Memorial Scholarship is a $750 
scholarship awarded annually to up to four students from the Diocese. Find applications for 
this and many other college scholarships at www.antiochian.org/scholarships. 

http://www.antiochian.org/scholarships


G R A D UAT E S  

God Grant You All Many Years! 
Congratulations to all our graduates. May God bless them and direct all their future endeavors 
in accordance with His holy will and in good health for Many Years! 

The profiles below are as provided by the graduates or their families. 

HIGH SCHOOL  

Claire Azar 

Claire Azar will graduate on May 20th 
from Park Tudor School.  She was recently 
inducted into the Cum Laude Society for 
academic excellence.  She will be 
attending Dartmouth College in the Fall.   

 

Jasmine Egly 

Jasmine Egly is graduating from Lapel 
High school. She was yearbook editor for 

2 years, apart of Health and Science club for 4 years, while being 
Treasurer for 2 of them, and is graduating with an Academic 
Honors diploma. In the fall, she will be attending IUPUI. 

 

Kaitlyn George 

Kaitlyn will be graduating from Warren Central High School and 
she will be attending Ivy Tech Community College in the fall. 

 



COLLEGE AND GRADUATE SCHOOL  

Amanda Bannourah 

Amanda Bannourah- I am a graduate of Spring 2018! I graduated 
from IUPUI with two degrees in Political Science and International 
Studies with highest distinction magna cum laude, and with an 
honors certificate. I plan on going to law school in the fall in 
Washington D.C. at George Mason University. 

Samantha Bannourah 

Samantha T. Bannourah will be 
graduating from Indiana University-
Purdue University of Indianapolis with 

highest distinction. She will be receiving two bachelor’s degrees: 
Communication Studies and English with a concentration in 
Creative Writing. While working part-time at St. Vincent Hospital, 
she managed to earn and keep a staggering GPA of 4.0. Recently, 
she won two awards for Communication Studies: Outstanding 
Undergraduate Research Project Award and Undergraduate Academic Achievement Award. 
One of her plays, Count Chocolitis, was selected and performed by some of her fellow IUPUI 
students. Now that she has completed both of her undergraduate programs, Samantha plans 
on achieving her master’s degree in Communication Studies in the near future. She also 
plans on becoming a screenwriter for television and motion pictures, hoping to make a 
difference and give a voice to Palestinians everywhere. 

Grace Dickinson 

Grace graduated May 5, 2018, from Indiana University-
Bloomington with a Bachelor of Arts degree in Criminal Justice and 

a minor in Sociology.  While in college, 
Grace served two internships with the 
Indiana Criminal Justice Institute.   

Jacob Dumbauld 

Jacob Dumbauld graduated on May 11, 
2018 from Loyola University of Chicago. He majored in 
Biochemistry and graduated Cum Laude. Jacob has plans to attend 
medical school in the fall of 2019. His hope is to work in a medical 
clinic outside of the United States during his gap year. 



Nickolas Mouchaham 

I graduated from the University of Louisville School of Dentistry 
and will be joining the North Meridian office of Indy Dental Group 
as their dentist this July. I’m excited to be back in Indy and as part 
of the parish as well! 

Jessica Sylvester 

Jessica Maria Sylvester will be graduated 
from Bellarmine University, Louisville, with a Bachelor of Arts in 
English and a minor in health care. She has accepted a position at 
Maxim Healthcare in Jeffersonville, Indiana, as a recruiter for home 
health care. She is also working on publishing children’s books, 
particularly for Orthodox children. 

Deanna Tingwald 

Deanna will be graduating this year with a 
degree in Public Health, and minor in Bioinformatics from Miami 
University in Oxford, Ohio. She has been working for the university 
in the technology department at the Miami Bookstore for four 
years. She looks forward to returning to the Fishers area to begin a 
career in her major. 

 

PENNY WARS IN MAY  

As part of the camp fundraising efforts we'd like to 
involve the Sunday School with a Penny War 
competition. We will set out containers for each 
grade level/class, and the kids will put in their loose 
change. 

Here’s where our classes presently stand in the penny wars: 

1st place- 5th/6th grade with 1,016 points 
2nd place- PreK/K with 404 points 
3rd place- 3rd/4th grade with 368 points 
4th place- 1st/2nd grade with 271 points 
5th place- Jr High/High School with 554 points 

This is something that all kids can have fun with, whether or not they’re actually going to 
Camp themselves. 


